Church of Christ
Park &Seminole
4200 Highway 99 N
Seminole, OK 74868
(405) 303-2486

January 28, 2005
To whom it may concern:

This letter is to recommend Construction Management Services of Seminole,
Oklahoma, for any future project your company is proposing.

I was the oversight coordinator during the construction of our new Church of
Christ building in 2003 located at 4200 Highway 99 N in Seminole.

I worked closely with Mr. Keith Shaw and his staff, and found them very
accessible and eager to listen to my ideas and suggestions. Their work and
services were timely and of the highest quality. I would recommend them highly
for any future building project you may have.

Feel free to call me if you have any questions concerning CMS.

% .

Robert E. Swearingen
Swearingen Funeral Home
100 W. Strothers

Seminole, Oklahoma 74868
(405) 382-3456



